April 26, 2017



Mr. Michael Cunningham Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

Re:

Morrison Quarry - M-1973-021

Corrective Actions Extension Request

Dear Michael:

The Division's March 28, 2017 report of its February 28, 2017 inspection of the Morrison Quarry noted two corrective actions items to be addressed by April 28, 2017. By this letter Aggregate Industries is requesting an extension of time to June 30, 2017.

GEI Consultants, who provides engineering services and prepares the annual report for Morrison Quarry, is assisting Aggregate in addressing the corrective action items regarding the annual report and hydrologic balance in conjunction with Aggregate's request for additional highwall and drainage evaluations and anticipates approximately sixty days to adequately address these items.

Thank you for your consideration.

Connie M. Davis

Very truly yours,

Connie N. Davis Land Manager

Aggregate Industries West Central Region, Inc. 1687 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300 Golden, CO 80401

Telephone: 303-985-1070